
  Parish Council 
 

Planning applications for consideration at the July meeting were: 

 Outline planning permission for construction of workshop 

         & 

 Change of use of land to site mobile home. 

Both on land adjoining Majnoons, Red Post for Mr. J. Smith. 

 

Planning notification: 

 The application to extend balcony & terrace at Hersham Smithy has been 

approved by planning department. 

 

A letter explaining proposals put forward by the parish footpath warden, Mr. Dave 

Richardson is being sent to all landowners in the parish who have Public Rights of 

Way on their property. 

Councillors are most impressed with the new parish website, which has been set up by 

Sheridon Rosser and agreement was made to buy the domain www.Launcells.org 

 
 

http://www.launcells.org/

